
 
 

 
From: Anne-Laure Rey [mailto:anne-laure.rey@fim.ch]  
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 4:36 PM 

Subject: SAVE THE DATE: FIM Women's Road Racing Training Camp - 22 to 25 September 2014 in 

Brno (Czech Republic) 
 

 

To the attention of the CONUs and FMNs,  
 

Dear Madam or Sir,  

 

We have the pleasure to inform you that the FIM is organising a new Women's Road Racing 

Training Camp.  

This camp is dedicated to women riders who are interesting in Road Racing and who are 

willing to develop and enhance their riding skills.  

Tento trénink je určený pro ženy, které jezdí silniční závody, chtějí se rozvíjet a zlepšit své 

jezdecké dovednosti. 

See attached document and watch promotional video clip (click on the link in the pdf 

document). Podívejte se na přiložený dokument a shlédněte videoklip (klikněte na link 

v přiloženém dokumentu).  

 

The next camp will take place on 22 to 25 September 2014 in Brno (Czech Republic).  

More information regarding this camp (entry fee, registration etc.) will be issued as soon as 

possible. Více informací o tomto táboře (vklady, registrace atd.) budou vydány co nejdříve. 

 

We kindly ask all CONUs and FMNs to transmit this information to their female riders.  

We count on you to send to this camp your Road Racing female riders. 

 

We remain at your disposal should you require additional information. Please contact us at 

women@fim.ch  

 

With kind regards,  

The FIM Women's Commission 
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